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CITIZENS POLICE ACADEMY APPLICATION 
 
The Auburn Police Department is proud to offer the Citizens' Police Academy. Our next session is 
scheduled to begin on January 26, 2023. This eight-session program consists of two classes per month 
from 6:00pm to 8:00pm. All instructors are members of the law enforcement profession and will present 
material on the following topics (subject to change): 
 
Basic patrol functions, Use of Force (lethal, less lethal), OUI detection and enforcement, domestic 
violence, K-9 demonstration, drug enforcement, crime scene investigations and much more. 
 
The Citizens Police Academy is intended to be an overview of the Auburn Police Department’s functions 
and operations. Participants will not be trained as police officers. Class size is limited and will be filled on 
a first-come basis, with preference given to Auburn residents. Applicants must be 18 years of age to 
participate. A background check will be performed on all applicants. Applicants with felony convictions or 
extensive criminal backgrounds will not be accepted. 
 
 
Name: ________________________________________________________________ Date of Birth: ____________________ 
 
Address:  ________________________________________________________________ T-shirt size: ______________________ 
   
 ________________________________________________________________ SSN: ______________________________ 
 
E-mail: ________________________________________________________________ Phone: ____________________________
                      
 
 
I have read the above information and hereby grant my permission to the Auburn Police Department to conduct a 
background check for the terms and purposes of the Citizens Police Academy. 
 
Signature:  ________________________________________________________________ Date: _____________________________ 
  
 
 
 
Please return your completed application to the Auburn Police Department, 60 Court Street; fax it to: 207-333-
3855; or email it to AHarrington@AuburnMaine.gov. 


